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Please extend the (m)-overlay to Arbor Lodge. As a small business owner in the neighborhood,
walkability is paramount not only to increasing foot traffic to our business, but it is important for
consumer accessing our services. As the neighborhood grows, it is important to have more mixed
use spaces on the ground floor to improve walkability and investment in the community. It is a
symbiotic relationship. 
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